
From: Ashley Thomas <Ashley.Thomas@dor.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/10/2016 10:19:53 AM
Subject: FW: breach questions

Chaney,
 
See below for questions from Tim.  I will send the other talking points we discussed in just a bit.  Just want to confirm 
with our CISO that what I have are the latest and greatest.  More soon.
 
Thanks,
Ashley
 
 
Ashley S. Thomas
 
Director of Communications
803-898-5773
ashley.thomas@dor.sc.gov
 
South Carolina Department of Revenue
Communications
300A Outlet Pointe Blvd
Columbia, SC 29210
dor.sc.gov
 

 
From: Bonnie Swingle 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 8:17 AM
 
To: Ashley Thomas
 
Subject: Fw: breach questions
 
sorry, meant to cc when I email Brian. See below. Thanks!
 Bonnie Swingle
 Public Information Director I
 803-898-5201
 Bonnie.Swingle@dor.sc.gov
 
 South Carolina Department of Revenue
 Communications
 300A Outlet Pointe Blvd
 Columbia, SC 29210
 dor.sc.gov

From: Bonnie Swingle
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2016 3:59 PM
 
To: briansymmes@gov.sc.gov
 
Subject: Fw: breach questions
 
Hi Brian,

mailto:Ashley%20Thomas%20%3CAshley.Thomas@dor.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ashley.thomas@dor.sc.gov
dor.sc.gov
mailto:Bonnie.Swingle@dor.sc.gov
http://www.dor.sc.gov/


 
Please see Tim Smith's questions below.
 
Thanks,
Bonnie
 Bonnie Swingle
 Public Information Director I
 803-898-5201
 Bonnie.Swingle@dor.sc.gov
 
 South Carolina Department of Revenue
 Communications
 300A Outlet Pointe Blvd
 Columbia, SC 29210
 dor.sc.gov

From: Smith, Tim <tcsmith@greenvillenews.com>
 
Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2016 3:32 PM
 
To: Bonnie Swingle
 
Subject: RE: breach questions
 
Bonnie,
 
Basically, and to whatever extend you can detail, I would like to know the differences in cybersecurity at DOR now 
compared to before the breach.
 
Have there been any breaches since then ?  And does the agency feel confident now that a breach like the one four 
years ago could not occur at again at DOR?
 
If you could get me responses by Thursday noon, that would be super.  If you want to send me comments by the 
director, that would be fine, or if he is available by phone in the next couple days that also would work.
 
Thanks!
 
Tim
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